Pharmacy Programs
Administrator

30 January 2023 - COVID-19 Taskforce Bulletin
Dear Service Provider,
Please see the link to a bulletin from the COVID-19 Taskforce (Taskforce) containing

information about a range of matters relevant to participating pharmacies in the COVID-
19 Vaccination in Community Pharmacy (CVCP) Program, as follows:

1 February 2023 Changes

e AstraZeneca Supply

e CVAS Enhancements — Delivery Acceptance

e TGA Shelf-life extensions to mRNA vaccines

e CVAS contact details

e Timely and accurate reporting of vaccinations to the AIR
e Vaccine Comparison Poster

Kind regards,

Pharmacy Programs Administrator



https://www.ppaonline.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/CVCP-Bulletin-30-January-2023.pdf

